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From:	 "Matt Varble" <mattvarble©hotmail.com>
To:	 THERRIAJ©ipcb.state.il.us 	 C
Date:	 8/22/2008 9:41:24 PM	

uE6K

Subject:	 RE: Additional WJBC 1230AM ress Coverage regarding caseAS08-10

Please docket:
http://www.wjbc.com/wire2/news/13635_WasteKnittingWEB_152042.htm

8/22/08: WJBC 1230AM The Voice of McLean County runs radio press coverage of
IEPA Attorney Michelle Ryan knitting during 8/18/08 IPCB delisting hearing
in Peoria:

http://wvvw.wjbc.com/wire2fnews/13635_WasteKnittingWEB_152042.htm

This clearly demonstrates the contempt that the IEPA has toward public
comments during a hearing. This action undermines those individuals who rely
upon the IEPA. to protect public health and safety. WATCH believes a second
hearing is necessary to ensure proper procedure and input is received as it
is clear that the IEPA was not listening or paying attention during the
8/18/08 IPCB hearing in Peoria.

-Matt Varble

STATE OF ILLINOISpollution Control Board

CC:	 <mattvarble©hotmail.com>
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